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Secretary Gray Presents Wyoming’s Proof of Citizenship Voting 
Requirements to Secretaries of State Conference 

CHEYENNE, WY – On Tuesday, Wyoming Secretary of State Chuck Gray presented Wyoming’s 
documentary proof of citizenship (DPOC) for voting requirements to Secretaries of State from across the United 
States at their conference in Biloxi, Mississippi. NASS, which was formed in 1904, is made up of Secretaries of 
State from across the United States. 

“From day one, requiring documentary proof of United States citizenship for registering to vote has been 
the number one election integrity priority of our administration.  Now that we have successfully become the first 
state in the nation to have a proof of citizenship requirement for all races, I have made it my mission to spread 
proof of citizenship for registering to vote across the nation.  I presented on our proposal for a three-pronged 
approach to implementing proof of citizenship for registering to vote across the United States: advancing, 
implementing, and defending President Trump’s incredible and important Executive Order Preserving and 
Protecting American Elections; passing the SAVE ACT at the federal level; and advancing state level proof of 
citizenship requirements like we did in Wyoming. I am thrilled to have been able to share Wyoming’s story of 
bringing through our common-sense election integrity priorities, including requiring proof of citizenship for voting 
requirement, to other election officials.” 
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